
Monday, 7th October  2024   VII.X. MMXXIV 

MOSSY LEA MESSENGER 

 Last at School – Action-Packed Fun! 

What an exciting week we had! A huge thank you to Des and Kathryn from Tunley Church for 
joining us to hear the children read. They'll be visiting us each week, and we can't wait to con-

tinue sharing our reading progress with them!  

The school was buzzing during Class Call In—thank you so much for coming along and sup-
porting this event! It's such a lovely opportunity for the children to show you what they've been 
working on. Your support means the world to us! 

Special thanks to some of our younger pupils who rolled up their sleeves for litter picking 
around the school grounds.  Keep an eye out for us next week as we tackle the front of the 
school to keep our environment clean and green! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Challenge! 

We have a fun reading challenge for you: Where's the 

weirdest, wackiest, or most wonderful place you can 

read a book? Snap a photo of your child reading and 

send it in via Class Dojo or Seesaw! We’ll display all 

the creative photos in our library for everyone to see. 

Happy reading! 



 Diary Dates 

October  

18th Break up 

28th INSET 

29th  Children back to school 

31st Halloween Party  17:00-18:30 

November  

1st  School photographs 

5th  Flu immunisations 

12th  Governor’s Meeting 18:30 

Star of the Week 
 

            Halloween Party 

On Thursday, 31st October we will be 
having our annual Halloween Party. It 
will take place 17:00-18:30 and will in-
clude spooky snacks and party games.  

A prize will be awarded for the best 
spooky costume. Tickets are £5 per child 
(no charge for adults).  

The children will be in-
volved in deciding what 
the money raised will be 
spent on.  

 
**We Need Your Help – Join Our New PTFA!** 

 
We’re looking to set up a Parent, Teacher, and Friends Association (PTFA) at school, and we’d love 
your help! Don’t worry, it’s not a big commitment – just meeting up around once a half term and lending 
a hand at a few events like the Halloween party and Easter bingo. 
 
We know everyone’s got busy lives, so we’re happy to be flexible with when we meet. It could be 
straight after school, in the evening, or even over a chat at the pub – whatever suits you best! School 
staff will be involved too, so you definitely won’t be on your own. 
 
With such a small staff at Mossy, any extra hands would really make a difference. It’s a great way to get 
involved in school life, help out, raise some funds and have some fun along the way!  
 
We will be hosting our first Annual General Meeting next Tuesday, 15th October at 15:30.  
 


